
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Good Morning, Ms. Sturm. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, August 9, 2021 9:52 AM 
1sturm@pharmavite.com' 
Consumer Contact 
FW: Teco Rate Increase 
TECO 2021 Rate Increase - NO.pdf 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/9/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08952-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210034, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
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From: Joanne Sturm <jsturm@pharmavite.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 9:24 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Teco Rate Increase 

1. I've filled out your form to state my concerns about this increase and asking for reconsideration to implement. 
2. The increase is far above the inflation rate, and even a 15% increase is thoughtless when considering we are in a 

pandemic. 
3. Please don't make it worse for people who are trying to pay bills and living on a lot less. 

Thanks, 
Joanne Sturm 
606 Bainbridge Dr. 
Brandon, FL 3351 I 

This email message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient, please 
contact the sender by reply email , delete the original message and any copy of it from your computer system, 
and destroy all printed copies. This email may contain confidential and legally privileged information; to the 
extent it does such information must be treated as confidential. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or 
distribution is prohibited. 
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Application for rate increase by 

Tampa Electric Company 

DOCKET NO. 2 02 10034 - EI 

Name d o~dlJl'.\t ST-U..i?=-tv\ 

Address ~t~~I~~~ 
To submit your comments about this docket to the Florida Public Service 
Commission, please complete this comment form and return it by mail, 

or scan and email to the Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
Correspondence will be placed io the docket file. 

CONSUMER COMMENTS 

-----In . V, FO LD & TAPE -See baddo, odd..., 

~ -
Any email or other correspondence sent to a Florida Public Service Commissio or any other public offlcial and/ 
or employee of the PSC, in the transaction of public business is considered a pu · record and is subject to Florida's 
Public Records Law. This means that Florida law generally requires the PSC to provide a copy of any such email or 
correspondence, upon request. for inspection and copying to any Florida citizen or to any member of the media. 
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